
Assemblymember Nowers                                                         RS No. 21-115 and IM No. 21-220 
 
I move to amend Resolution No. 21-115 and IM No. 21-220, Drinking Water and Wastewater, as 
follows: 
• by inserting the following project after “Visitor Restroom Facilities” BOGARD WATER 

BOOSTER STATION - $2,300,000 - Access to safe, reliable drinking water and fire 
protection water is a key and essential component in the continued development of the 
Matanuska-Susitna Borough Core Area.  The City of Palmer has been working to extend water 
service to portions of the Core Area within its utility service area since 2004. This Bogard 
Booster Station project is critical to providing needed drinking water and fire protection water 
along the Bogard Road corridor and the Colony Middle School and Colony High School 
complex. In 2015, approximately 12,000 linear feet of 18-inch water main was installed along 
Bogard Road as part of the Bogard Road Water Extension Projects.  The water main connects 
to the existing Palmer Water System near Palmer’s Reservoir 1 (located off Scott Road) and 
ends west of 49th State Street at Colony High School.  The water main crosses from a lower 
pressure zone to a higher-pressure zone just east of Arabian Lane, and therefore requires a 
booster station to increase the pressure to serve Zone 3.  Until the Booster Station is complete, 
the water main along Bogard Road will remain disconnected; and 

• and renumber the remaining projects accordingly. 
 


